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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

The Company announces that in the early morning of Monday, 22 November 2010, there
was a fire in its production plant in Hai Feng, PRC. All of the Group’s production lines
were unaffected, save and except that a workshop and an insignificant amount of inventory
located in the workshop at the time of the fire have been destroyed. In the meantime, the
Group will minimise disruption to the Group’s production process by considering to
outsource the relevant process.

Artini China Co. Ltd. (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”)
announces that in the early morning of Monday, 22 November 2010, there was a fire in its
production plant in Hai Feng, PRC. The fire was extinguished by 6:15 a.m.. All of the
Group’s production lines were unaffected, save and except that a workshop and an
insignificant amount of inventory located in the workshop at the time of the fire have been
destroyed. In the meantime, the Group will minimise disruption to the Group’s production
process by considering to outsource the relevant process. The Group has reported the matter
to its insurer. However, the Company is still assessing the relevant loss to the Group and will
update shareholders by way of further announcement as and when necessary.

The Group has not yet been able to confirm the cause of the fire and this will be subject to
further investigation by the Group and the relevant regulatory authorities in Hai Feng. The
Group will review its emergency procedures and fire prevention policies in light of this
incident. It is, however, a relief to report that there were no injuries or fatalities in connection
with such fire.
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